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Following the board meeting on, 20th August 2020, Harlow Masonic Hall will remain closed 

for rehearsals until further notice. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Essex Covid level increased to, “High”, the PGM in charge announced 

suspension of all masonic activity from, 17th October 2020 until further notice.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


